Welcome,
Guests!

We are so glad
you are here!
God bless you!

b TENTH AND BROAD

GHURCH OF CHRIST

1319 Tenth Street, Wichita Falls, TX 76301 « 940-723-2731 (Office)

Sunday

Overflow 9:00 a.m.
(Coffee and Donuts)

Worship 9:30 a.m.

Faith Communities
10:50 a.m.

Wednesday

Ladies Bible Class 10 a.m.
Bible Classes  7:00 p.m.

Ministers
Jennifer Aaron
College Minister
Jeremy Aaron
College Minister
Shane Cannedy
Youth & Discipleship
Minister

Diane Dold
Children’s Minister
Ken Holsberry
Preaching Minister
Greg Stanford
Digital Minister

Shepherds
Kevin Baber

Marty Cannedy
Elmer Johnson
Jerry McGee

Visit our website at www.tenthandbroad.org



Family News

Men’s Conference @ The Hills Church
January 277-28"

They will meet at the Church at 9 a.m. Friday to
leave and return around 4 p.m. Saturday.
Hotel and event cost is $120 ($90 for students).
Sign ups and payments are due by Jan 15™.
Checks can be made to the Church with Men’s
Conference noted or on Realm.

Area-Wide Combined Worship Service
Next Sunday, January 8, 6:00 p.m.
Faith Village Church of Christ
4100 McNiel
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r Ladies: This Thursday night Bible
I PARTY resumes with Chapter 4 of the Ll ES

I study on “Lies Women Believe”. \BX/ELI[\E/:[SIEI
January 5th from 7 - 8:30 p.m. at the  “mwm mr

SETS THEM FREE

I home of Jeree Stambaugh.

Sdve the Date
Ladies Retreat

February 25-26, 2023

Chili Cookoff:

LTC time is here again. To help the group get
started, they are hosting a Chili Cookoff and
Dessert Auction, January 22 after Faith
Communities.




Reminder: NO Kids classes,
PreSchool Station, or Kid
Zone today.
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Wednesday classes resume this week.

Sunday Morning: No class
today.

Wednesday Night: Every
Wednesday night from 7-8
p.m. in the youth wing, we come together to
hang out, encourage and pray for one
another, and go over what it looks like to
follow Jesus.
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Winterfest 2023: January 13th-15th we will
be taking a trip with the youth to Arlington to
participate in Winterfest. Cost is $80 per
student plus the cost of two meals. We will
depart from Tenth and Broad at 4:30 p.m. on
the 13th and arrive back at around 1:30 p.m.
on the 15th. Please talk to Shane or either of
the interns for more information.
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Please continue to pray for our college
students while many of them are away from
us during the holidays.

Tammi McGuffin is looking for help with a

brunch for the MSU Softball team January 16.

Please contact her at (940) 782-0405.
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HAPPY NEW YEAR

Our gift to you each yearis a
free membership to
Right Now Media.
RNM is a streaming service with
over 20,000 Bible study videos.
And, over 2,000 movies for kids!
Scan the QR code or visit the
members section at tenthandbroad.org to get

signed up or login.
2023 Wednesday night adult class opportunities:

Join us for a combined teaching class this
Wednesday night. Wendell Burnam will teach on
Being Alert from Matthew 25 and 1 Peter 3. New

classes will begin next week.

1 & 2 Thessalonians
Tom Vail - January through May

D-Group Training
Ken Holsberry - January

Real Life Discipleship Training
Ken Holsberry - February - May

Singing Burnams - January through May



Ready to become a Christian?

Become a part of the
10th and Broad family?

Have a special need for prayer?

If so, after the service go to the

Prayer Room in the FLC where one of our

shepherds is waiting to assist you.
P & Y

Order of Worship

Welcome,

everyone!
Please register
your attendance
by scanning this
QR code.

If you are a
FIRST TIME
guest, text
“Welcome”
to 940-209-3402

Counting People Because
People Count

December 25, 2022

Benevolent -
Contribution $13,882.00

Weekly Needs $13,423.75
Attendance

Worship Gathering 122
Faith Communities -
Child/Youth classes

Missions

Total Needed $157,100.00
Total Pledged $126,351.00
Given to Date $23,014.00

Given this Week $481.00

Events

January

Office Closed
Monday, Jan 2

Wednesday
Morning Ladies
Bible Class
resumes January 4
FLC1W

Ladies Bible PARTY
resumes January 5
home of Jeree
Stambaugh

Area-Wide
Combined Worship
Service
Sunday, Jan. 8
6:00 p.m.

Faith Village
Church of Christ
4100 McNiel

Men’s Conference
January 27-28
The Hills Church

January 1, 2023
O Worship the King
Welcome — Ken Holsberry
Highest Place
Scripture — 1 Corinthians 1:26-31

Cornerstone
My Hope Is Built on Nothing Less

Prayer
Magnificat

Communion Thoughts — John Honig
Communion
Bread — Beautiful
Cup — O Lord, You’re Beautiful
Only By Grace

Message — Ken Holsberry
“BAPTISM: Fresh Water”

Why Keep Jesus Waiting?
Shepherding Prayer — Elmer Johnson
I Love the Lord Messiah

An attended nursery is
available during worship.




BAPTISM: Fresh Water
Ken Holsberry

Remembering Our Family in Prayer
January 1, 2023

Prayers: We extend our condolences and prayers to Renee Collier
and family with the passing of her mom, Mary Couch. Services were
Friday.

Our Homebound & Shut-Ins: Theron & Vollie Baber, Wanda
Burris, Howard Ferguson, Betty Gower, Sheila Harvey, Marie
Martin, Mary Anne McBride, Gordon Stewart, Bob White

Our Missionaries: [eremy, Jennifer, Lucas & Audrey Aaron,
College outreach at MSU and Mustangs4Christ

Emily McDonald Spencer, campus missionary at UTA
[ason, Jennifer & Emelia Rollins, Guelph, Ontario, Canada
Aniel, Elvis and Moises Almaguer, MedRim

Our Troops and their Families:

Cameron Grice, grandson of Mary Edwards, USAG Grafenwoehr,
Germany

Dalton Bond, grandson of Gloria Stanford, Army Recruiting Office,
New York City

Eddie Petry, grandson of Gene and Sherry Stevens, Marine Corp
Combat Center, 29 Palms, California

Gavin Stouder, son of John and Christina Honig, Ft. Bliss Army Base,
El Paso, Texas
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Chris

Broussard

Men’s Conference is designed for you and your friends.
It begins with a huge Tallgate Party that includes some of the
best BBQ in Texas! Men’s Conference is a fun, engaging event
for men of all ages so invite your friends to come and hang out
with you. Plus, you’ll get to hear some amazing messages
from guest speakers.
Cost for Hotel and Event is $120 ($90 for students).
- Sign ups and payments are due by Jan 15th.
Checks can be made to the Church with Men’s Conference
noted or on Realm. Sign-up sheets are in the FLC.

Questions? Call John Honig at (940) 923-0144.
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